Valerie Hale

From: Cassie Warner <cwarner@ccschools.k12tn.net>
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 8:52 AM

To: Valerie Hale

Subject: CCHS Homecoming Parade

Hey Hey Hey!

We would like to move the Homecoming Parade to Thursday, September 22nd at 1:30. The time and route would be the
same as previously requested . We would like to use the already approved Friday, September 23rd date as a rain date in
case we get rained out on Thursday.

Let me know what to do!! | know you are probably crazy busy right now!!
Thanks so much!

Cassie
9317421632



